The Christie Charitable Fund



Mr Phil Hudson 12 Gilderdale Close Warrington Cheshire WA3 6TH

5 January 2017

Ref: 341601

Dear Wilmslow Table Tennis League

Thank you so much for your generous donation of £535.00 to The Christie, raised from your tournament donations. I am pleased to let you know that your gift is being used to support our Cancer Appeal Fund.

This fund is particularly important as it allows us to allocate money to the greatest need. wherever it is within the hospital, at any given time. Whether it supports one of our priority projects or ground breaking research, your donation will make a real difference here at The Christie.

As Europe's largest cancer centre, we treat 44,000 patients each year, but we are much more than a cancer centre. We have been pioneering cancer breakthroughs for the last 100 years. From discovering new treatments in our laboratories to finding new ways of making our patients' lives easier, thousands of people are now leading fuller, happier, longer lives because of our ground-breaking work. Much of our treatment, care and research would not be possible without donations from caring members of the public.

The impact that your donations have on our patient's lives can never be underestimated. Without you The Christie charity cannot continue to support work to deliver the highest quality cancer care alongside world class research and excellent education. So on behalf of all of our patients - thank you!

Please feel free to get in touch if I can support you with any future fundraising by providing resources, advice or guidance.

On behalf of The Christie, thank you for your support.

Best wishes

A.ZARDE Agnieszka Zajac **Fundraising Assistant** 01614463988

Agnieszka.Zajac@christie.nhs.uk

